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Residents Invited to Donate Their Old Eyeglasses or Hearing Aids to Help Improve the Lives of Others

     Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) and the Merrick Lions Club will be sponsoring

an eyeglass & hearing aid donation program where residents can donate their old or

unwanted eyeglasses and hearing aids.

     The program will be held on Saturday, May 19th from 9 am to 12 pm at the Merrick Train

Station Parking lot located on the Northwest corner of Merrick Avenue and Sunrise

Highway. Residents will be able to drive up, drop off their old eyeglasses and/or hearing aids,

and drive away.

     All eyeglasses and hearing aids collected through the program will be used by the Lions

Club to help improve the lives of needy children and adults who cannot afford glasses or

hearing aids.

     For more information about the program, please call Senator Fuschillo’s office at 516-882-

0630.


